
From: Cr Amanda Stapledon <astapledon@casey.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 12:34 PM 
To: Cr Rosalie Crestani; Endeavour Hills Mens Shed; Angie Peresso 
Cc: Doug Rowley; Graeme Seymour; John Grennan; John Thornton; Laurie 

Canfield; Neil Bennett; Paul Morris; Tony Phillips; Brian Ashworth; Geoffrey 
Lacey; Howard De Zylva; Robert Kay; Roger Bartlett; Rudi Oost; Callum Pattie; 
Stan Ashley; Callum Pattie 

Subject: RE: EHMS Meeting Notes of Meeting 25.06.2019 
 
And well done you Mrs Deputy Mayor – a great champion for your community!  A big 
CONGRATULATIONS to the Men’s Shedders – you are tenacious, persistent and your efforts are about to 
be rewarded.    A big thank you to our officers too – we couldn’t do this without you. 
 

  

Amanda Stapledon  
Councillor- Mayfield Ward 
Mayor- City of Casey Council 
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From: Cr Rosalie Crestani <rcrestani@casey.vic.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2019 8:46 AM 
To: Endeavour Hills Mens Shed <endeavourhills.mensshed@gmail.com>; Cr Amanda Stapledon 
<astapledon@casey.vic.gov.au>; Angie Peresso <aperesso@casey.vic.gov.au> 
Cc: Doug Rowley <yelwor1946@gmail.com>; Graeme Seymour <gps888@icloud.com>; John Grennan 
<jgrennan@bigpond.net.au>; John Thornton <jthornto@bigpond.net.au>; Laurie Canfield 
<xteb@hotmail.com>; Neil Bennett <7bennett@tpg.com.au>; Paul Morris 
<paul_morris5@optusnet.com.au>; Tony Phillips <tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au>; Brian Ashworth 
<bashworth@gmail.com>; Geoffrey Lacey <geofflac75@gmail.com>; Howard De Zylva 
<hdezylva@hotmail.com>; Robert Kay <rjdmkay@bigpond.com>; Roger Bartlett 
<rogandgogo@bigpond.com>; Rudi Oost <roo32894@bigpond.net.au>; Callum Pattie 
<cpattie@casey.vic.gov.au>; Stan Ashley <s_ashley1@bigpond.com>; Callum Pattie 
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<cpattie@casey.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: EHMS Meeting Notes of Meeting 25.06.2019 
 
Hi Trevor. 
Well done again to the Endeavour Hills Mens’ Shed for your efforts to date. The meeting went well I 
thought. 
I am confident the officers have taken on board everything mentioned and will progress the project. 
Yes, hoping all is well in the EPA camp to give the green light. 
Thanks again to the Mayor who has been an important factor in getting this project funded and 
progressed. 
With kind regards, 

Rosalie Crestani 
Deputy Mayor, Joint Position 
Councillor, City of Casey 
Four Oaks Ward 
Co-Portfolio Holder, Families 2016-Present 
Co-Portfolio Holder & Co-Committee Chair, Community Safety 2016-Present 
Co-Portfolio Holder, Mental Health 2016-Present 
Co-Portfolio Holder, Sports & Recreation 2016-Present 
Co-Portfolio Holder, Global Partnerships 2016-Present 
Co-Chair Access & Inclusion Committee 2012-Present 
Council Delegate, Inter Council Aboriginal Consultative Committee 2012-Present 
Council Delegate, Casey Conservation Advisory Committee 2012-2018  
Co-Chair Casey Football (Soccer) Reference Committee 2015-Present 

Rosalie’s Vision for the City: To Provide a Peaceful & United Community with Purpose, 

Safety & Security 
Mobile:    0429 004 301  
 
 
 
From: Endeavour Hills Mens Shed <endeavourhills.mensshed@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, 28 June 2019 5:23 PM 
To: Cr Rosalie Crestani <rcrestani@casey.vic.gov.au>; Cr Amanda Stapledon 
<astapledon@casey.vic.gov.au>; Angie Peresso <aperesso@casey.vic.gov.au> 
Cc: Doug Rowley <yelwor1946@gmail.com>; Graeme Seymour <gps888@icloud.com>; John Grennan 
<jgrennan@bigpond.net.au>; John Thornton <jthornto@bigpond.net.au>; Laurie Canfield 
<xteb@hotmail.com>; Neil Bennett <7bennett@tpg.com.au>; Paul Morris 
<paul_morris5@optusnet.com.au>; Tony Phillips <tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au>; Brian Ashworth 
<bashworth@gmail.com>; Geoffrey Lacey <geofflac75@gmail.com>; Howard De Zylva 
<hdezylva@hotmail.com>; Robert Kay <rjdmkay@bigpond.com>; Roger Bartlett 
<rogandgogo@bigpond.com>; Rudi Oost <roo32894@bigpond.net.au>; Stan Ashley 
<s_ashley1@bigpond.com>; Callum Pattie <cpattie@casey.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: EHMS Meeting Notes of Meeting 25.06.2019 
 
Good evening Rosalie and Amanda 
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Thank you for arranging the meeting at Bunjil Place last Tuesday.  It was pleasing to hear of the progress 
that had been made on the proposed building for the Endeavour Hills men's Shed and that, if all goes 
well, we could be in the new building within 12 months.  
 
I have attached my notes of that meeting.  Can you please let me know of any discrepancies. 
 
I have submitted the Men's Shed Grant application but DHS has some queries which I have sent to 
Callum and asked for a response.  Some of these stem from Council's need to manage the project. 
 
Thank you both for what you have achieved and for your ongoing support.   
 
My tip is that there is no 'tip'!  So let's hope that there are no issues with the EPA.  
 
Regards 
 
Trevor 
0428472030 
 


